July 3, 2006

Welcome to Heather Stiles’ email list and thank you for your thoughts, prayers and support.  We want to thank all of you who were able to make it out to wish Heather well at her recent open house and also to those of you who were not able to attend but sent your well wishes.
There were close to 200 people at the open house June 11 with some staying well past midnight to enjoy the fire.  Heather is really blessed to have so many friends who love and support her.  And you can imagine how that makes us feel.

We wanted to give you Heather’s mailing address for the next month or so while she is at special training in Indiana.  Please send her a letter or just drop a short note or card to say hi.
SPC Stiles, Heather
1157 TC
509C School House Road
Camp Atterbury
PO Box 5000
Edinburgh, IN 46124-5000
Here is her email address:  heather.alaina.stiles@us.army.mil
If you have any problems with your email not getting through please send it to this email address and we will forward it.  heather@heatherstiles.com or you can also copy it to this one (but she doesn’t check it as often):  HAStiles@stkate.edu
And she still has her cell phone but reception is not always that good but you can at least leave her a message.  612-226-9524
I know she would love to hear from you via mail, email or phone message.

Please be sure to check Heather’s website often for updates. We will be posting updates and any news on the News page.

Her website address is: http://www.heatherstiles.com
In addition to news and other information you will also find  a guest book where you can leave Heather a message.  Be sure to check out the photo gallery where we have many pictures from the open house posted (you might find one of you there).  We  will be adding more pictures as we get them in.  By the way, if you have any pictures from then or other times that you would like us to share on line please email them to:  ray@raystiles.com.
Also Sher is putting together a scrap book and is looking for any pictures you have of yourself and Heather (old and new).  If you do, please email a copy to: ray@raystiles.com or mail a copy to (we can even scan it and return the original if you like):

Ray and Sher Stiles

9920 Balmoral Lane

Eden Prairie, MN 55347

Thanks again for your support and Heather says hi!
Ray & Sher Stiles and family

